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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Reece Almond to the group.

Telephonic Hearings and Speakerphones

To allow Judge Nail and other parties to be heard at all times
during telephonic hearings and conference calls, attorneys and
other parties should only speak using a telephone handset or a
full-duplex (not a half-duplex) speakerphone.  A half-duplex
speakerphone is similar to a walkie-talkie in that when the user
of the system is talking no one else on the call can be heard by
the speaker or by the other participants.  In contrast, a full-
duplex speakerphone allows the speaker and everyone else on
the call to speak and be heard at all times.  If you are using a
half-duplex speakerphone to participate in a telephonic hearing
or a conference call and wish to speak, please pick up your
handset and speak using it (a handset is a full-duplex device).  If
you don't know whether your speakerphone is full-duplex or half-
duplex, please check with your telephone provider.       
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